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Released:  September 17, 2001
Meeting  Cancelled

The meeting of the FCC's Technological Advisory Council scheduled for September 20, 2001 has been cancelled due to the difficulties many of the members are having traveling to Washington. 

For further information, contact Robert Kimball at 202-418-2339, voice, 202-418‑2989 tty, 

202-418-1944 fax, bkimball@fcc.gov.
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